
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               31st  January 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Be honest, be loyal, be kind’ 

 
 

Kung Hei Fat Choi 
 

On Wednesday the children had a lovely time 
celebrating Chinese New Year. The whole 
school enjoyed classroom activities and our 
wonderful kitchen staff  provided an amazing 
Chinese themed lunch. Don’t forget to join in 
the celebrations in Liverpool City Centre this 
weekend! 

 

Boccia 

Good luck to our team who are taking part in a 
Boccia Festival on Monday 3rd February at 
Greenbank Academy, Liverpool! 

History Day 
 

The children and staff had a fabulous day on 
Thursday and all looked wonderful in their 
outfits! We had a great time singing along to 
Beatles songs with John and George. We 
learned some interesting facts all about our 
great city and ‘The Beatles’. Check out 
Twitter (X) for pictures! 

 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. 
The theme is ‘Know Yourself, Grow Yourself! 
We want Children’s Mental Health Week 2025 
to encourage children, young people and adults 
to embrace self-awareness and explore what 
it means to them. This will help them grow and 
develop resilience to cope with what life 
throws at them. The children will be 
completing a range of activities in school to 
support their well-being such as Forest 
School, Wake up and Shake up and Inside Out 
Day - Check it out on Twitter!   

Inside Out Day 

Thursday 6 February, to coincide with 
Children’s Mental Health Week,   we will be 
celebrating 'Inside Out Day'. We are asking 
all members of the school community to wear 
their jumper/cardigan inside out to show 
their support (children should come to school 
as usual in their uniform and the staff will 
help to turn their clothing inside out) We 
wear the item of clothing inside out to remind 
us that how someone looks on the outside 
doesn’t necessarily reflect how they are 
truly feeling on the inside, so it is important 
to always be kind and think of others. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
 

REMINDER: 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          99% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   92%           
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   96%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    90% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   97% 
 
3 classes in green this week! Well done to 
Bluebells, Tulips and Sunflowers for 
fabulous attendance! Bluebells overall your 
attendance is amazing – keep it up! 

Overall Attendance 
 

94.5% 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 3  Feb   Y1 Clubs – 3:15-4:00pm 
 3  Feb   Y1 Forest School 
 3  Feb   Boccia Festival 
 4  Feb   Y2 Swimming 
 4  Feb   Football Tournament 
 5  Feb   2W Forest School 
 6  Feb   Inside out Day 
 6  Feb   2H Forest School 
 7  Feb   RD Biscuit Day 
11  Feb   Safer Internet Day 
13 Feb    2W Class Assembly 
14 Feb    Relationship Day 
14 Feb    Break up for half term 3:15pm 

Football 
 

Good luck to our team who are taking part 
in a Football Tournament at LFC Academy 
on Tuesday 4th February! 

School Gates 
 

Just a gentle reminder that the school gates are 
timed to open at 3:05pm. The children may still 
be using their outdoor areas so kindly do not 
press the buzzer to gain entry before this time – 
please wait for the gates to open automatically 
(unless you are picking up early by prior 
arrangement). Thank you for your continued co-
operation. 


